[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice regarding validity of target allocation under Short Term Training, CSCM component of PMKVY 2016-2020

Through the notice published on PMKVY website on 9th November 2017, the Training Providers / Training Centres were asked to complete the enrolment of candidates latest by 15th March 2018 post which the unutilised targets will be revoked. Subsequently, the Training Providers / Training Centres were reminded through e-mail, SMS alert etc. on regular basis regarding the same.
In continuation to the above, kindly note that further target allocation/re-allocation will continue till 14th March 2018 for Financial Year 2017-18, and thereafter no target allocation/Re-Allocation will be done for Financial Year 2017-18. 
It is hereby re-emphasized that all Training Providers / Training Centres have to complete the enrolment of candidates latest by 15th March 2018, post which the unutilised targets will be revoked without any further notice, and no request from any Training Provider / Training Centre shall be entertained in this regard. 
In case of any query in this regard, please feel free to write back to us at pmupmkvy2@nsdcindia.org 

Thank you and regards,
NSDC
